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Good Afternoon Graham,
 
Thank you again for your presentation yesterday. Hopefully one day we can meet in person!
 
Attached please find notice of the Office of General Counsel’s intent to proceed with the
recommendation to find probable cause to believe that your clients violated the Federal Election
Campaign Act of 1971, as amended. 
 
Kindly confirm receipt of this notice. Let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Best,
 
Richard Weiss
Enforcement Attorney
Federal Election Commission
1050 First Street NE
Washington DC
(202) 694-1021
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